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Department of History, SLC  organised  an  Exhibition of History on the theme “Cultural 

Heritage of India”  14th September, 2022 in front of the Seminar hall of Shyam  Lal College, 

University of Delhi. Teacher in charge and convenor Dr. Gayatri Chaturvedi organised this 

event under the banner of Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav.   Mr. Pankaj Kumar Chaudhary  took the 

leading role in organizing and taking care of the final details of this event. A large number of 

students participated  in this event.  Students from B A History Honours and B A Programme 

course displayed various  models, map works,  paintings and sketches.  The sub-themes for 

the exhibition ranged from Palaeolithic period, Mesolithic period, Neolithic period, 

Chalcolithic period, Indus Valley Civilisation, Mauryan period, Gupta period, Mughal period, 

Temples, Stupas, Folk Paintings, and the Map work.  The hard work and creativity of 

students was well reflected in this show. Large number of students and teachers visited the 

exhibition. They showed keen interest in Indian culture by asking different questions related 

to the theme.  

 The Principal of the college, Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar encouraged and motivated the students 

by asking various questions and he appreciated it as very good efforts and very well 

explained.   Prof. Pravin Kumar, Prof. Neena Shirish, Dr. Jaya Kakkar, Dr. Priyanka Thakur,  

Mr. Nishant Kumar Singh, Mr. Sanoj Kumar, Dr. Rohan Mandal, Dr. Jitendra Kumar Meena 

, Dr. Kavita Arora, Dr. Rajkumar,  Mr. Ganesh Prasad, Dr. Wasim and many more teaching 

and office staff visited the exhibition . The teachers appreciated the efforts and wrote on the 

comment book as excellent display of historical artefacts and culture by students. Lot of hard 

work, creative capability and perseverance was shown by them.     

 Certificates were given to all the participants. Refreshment was provided to the students and 

the teachers as well. 

 It was an enriching experience for the students.  We the teachers and students thank our 

principal who gave this opportunity to organise such an event.  



 



 



 



 


